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MEMO 
 
 
To:  Resource Conservation District Directors 
From:  Rick Gomez, President, CARCD Board of Directors 
Date:  September 4, 2024  
Re:  Request for Volunteers to Serve on CARD Policy Committee 
  
Hello RCD Directors. 
 
The California Association of Resource Conservation Districts is seeking volunteers to fill 
positions on its Policy Committee. The Committee is comprised of up to 14 members of which 
five are at-large members from member RCDs. I intend to make appointments to these at-large 
positions, subject to approval by the CARCD Board of Directors, in the later part of September. 
 
The Committee is responsible to managing and prioritizing all Association policy issues that 
may affect RCDs, including, but not limited to, reviewing and making recommendations on 
proposed resolutions or protests at the annual meeting. I anticipate that most committee 
meetings will be virtual. Committee members represent the Association and the RCD 
community, not individual RCDs or regions.  
 
 If you are interested in being appointed to this Committee, I am requesting that you respond to 
the following questions by September 20, 2024. 
 
1. Why do you wish to serve on this Committee (couple of sentences)?  
2. What is your experience with 501(c)(3) organizations? 
3. For which RCD are you a District Director? 
4. How many years have you been a District Director? 
 
Thank you for stepping-up to help guide the Association. 
 
Please send your response or any questions to: 
 
rickaicp5252@outlook.com 
 
Thank You 
 

 
Rick Gomez, President, CARCD 
 
 


